
 

INVITATION 

TO THE 2nd
 PROJECT MEETING 

 

 

We kindly invite as representatives 
of the Polish School 

Szkola Podstawowa nr 41 im. Jana Kochanowskiego w Krakowie 

The Head teacher: 

Agata Rybinska-Chudzicki 

 

The teacher 

Jan Jamroz 

to take part in our second Project Meeting within the Erasmus+ Programme 

which is going to be held between 26
th

-28
th 

April 2022 at Istituto Comprensivo “Marconi-

Michelangelo” in Laterza. 

During the meeting we will be working on our common project 2020-1-PL01-KA229-

081947_2  

entitled 

“Creating inclusive learning environment for students with special needs” 

 
The School Coordinators        The School Headmaster 

Rosa Bruna Maddalena 

Anna Di Pierro                      Pasquale Castellaneta  


